Ghyllside Primary School

Gillinggate, Kendal, Cumbria. LA9 4JB Tel: 01539 814930

Email: admin@ghyllside.cumbria.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr.H.B.Davies (BA. Hons)

3rd May 2018

<u>YEAR 1 PHONICS WORKSHOP</u> WEDNESDAY 9th MAY 2.30pm IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop. As you may be aware there is a national phonics screening test for all Year 1 children in June. The meeting will be an informative session which will give you ideas on how to support your child in the learning of phonics and prepare them for them test. It would be beneficial for your child if you attend.

Please fill in the form and return as soon as possible stating whether you can or cannot attend.

Thank you

Sharon Britt and Lesley Anne Inman

YEAR 1 PHONICS WORKSHOP WEDNESDAY 9th MAY 2.30pm IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

I can /cannot attend the phonics workshop
Name of child:
Signed:













